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Weekly Newsletter 
Monday, March 7th, 2022 

PTC Meeting Tonight 
Our monthly PTC meeting will be held tonight 
at 5:30pm at Happy’s. We will also provide a 
virtual option if you would prefer to attend 
virtually. Link and agenda can be found in 
today’s newsletter post. All are welcome to 

attend!     

Leisure Services 4th/5th Track 
 This program will meet for 90 min. after school 
placing an emphasis on learning track 
fundamentals, team concepts, sportsmanship, 
participation, improved health/fitness, and fun! 
Each school will receive eight practices 
beginning the week of April 11th, followed by 
the City-wide track meet on Monday, May 9th 
at Dubuque Senior High School (Dalzell Field). 
Canceled practices will not be rescheduled. 
Sign-up with Leisure Services today! 
 

We need your help! 
We need someone who will be willing to take over 
the book fair chair position on the PTC board. Kate 

Arling is the current chair and can answer any 
questions about the position. Please contact her at 

oppertk@yahoo.com 
 
 

A Note from Mr. Kaiser (P.E.) 
It’s that time of year where the field and 

playground are muddy and boots are being 
worn! With the couple of months of thawing 
and rain ahead, I wanted to give a friendly 

reminder to make sure that everyone brings the 
proper gym shoes for wellness PE class is never 

fun if you don’t have the correct shoes! 
 

Mark Your Calendar for Upcoming Events 
 

T, Mar 8 – PTC Meeting 5:30pm @ Happy’s 
 

Th, Mar 10 – District Band Festival, 6:30pm @ Senior 
 

Th, Mar 10 – MercyOne Vaccination Clinic, 3:40-6pm 
 

M, Mar 14-F, Mar 18 – NO SCHOOL, Spring Break 
 

M, Apr 5 – ISASP Begins, 3rd-5th Grade 
 

MercyOne Vaccination Clinic 
MercyOne Pharmacy will offer community vaccination clinics 
from its MercyOne Mobile Unit, with MercyOne operating the 
clinic after school hours and the district providing the facility 

use. 
At the clinics, COVID-19 vaccine for ages 5-11 and flu shots 

will be available, as well as for the 12 and older age 
group. MINORS MUST BE ACCOMPANIED BY A 

PARENT/GUARDIAN. 
STUDENTS AND FAMILIES CAN RECEIVE VACCINES 

REGARDLESS OF ABILITY TO PAY. 
If you have insurance, please bring a copy of your insurance 

card. 
Clinic will be held at Table Mound on the following date: 

Table Mound – Thursday, 3/10 3:40-6pm 
 

2022-2023 STATE-WIDE VOLUNTARY 
PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION: 
For Dubuque Community School District  

Preschool Classrooms 

· All 13 Dubuque Community School District elementary 
schools offer preschool. 

· What are the requirements? 
1. Family has to reside in the state of Iowa 
2. Child has to be four years old by September 15, 2022 
3. There are no financial guidelines to meet, SWVPP is 
free for all fours. 

· When? Registration is now open at all elementary 
schools Slots do fill fast, so register today. 

· What do I need to bring? Bring proof-of-age  
(birth certificate, passport, baptismal certificate) 

Registration will not be taken without proof-of-age. 
Children DO NOT need to be present for registration. 

This is the paperwork process. 
 

"The mission of Table Mound Elementary School is to develop responsible, motivated, global citizens 
who meet the challenges of the future and rise to their greatest potential as life-long learners.” 
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